
 

 

Date: 11
th

 April,2023 

To          

The General Manager  

Department of Corporate Services, 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 

1
st
 Floor, P.J. Towers, 

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai-400001 

 (Scrip Code: 508969) 

 

Dear Sir(s)/Madam, 

 

Sub :Disclosure of non-applicability of SEBI Circular dated 26thNovember,2018 with 

regard to fund raising by issuance of debt securities by large entities 

 

Pursuant to the SEBI Circular No. SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated November 26, 

2018 issued by SEBI on “Fund raising by issuance of Debt Securities by Large Entities”, we 

hereby confirm that our company does not fall under the category of “Large Corporate” as 

per the frame work provided under Clause 2.2 of the said circular as on 31.03.2023 
therefore ,the requirement of filing the initial disclosure as required under Clause 4 of the 

aforesaid Circular are not applicable to the Company.  

 

You are requested to take the above on your record. 

  

Thanking You, 

For Sulabh Engineers and Services Limited 

 

 

(Rekha Kejriwal) 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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